
Friday, November 2, 1984 , Dear Friends,

A note to say hello. I have finally learned
to operate my Memorywriter typewriter which
is superb.

Everyone is very busy due to finlization of
construction, decor, etc. for the hotel. Everyone
is very courteous because that is also part of
our policy. It all looks very exciting & hope-
fully we can all get together here at the hotel
when it opens. It has been quite a transition
for me. I don't know if you have any mail for
me but it is probably not very important. I am
still going to night class twice a week & that
has really been keeping me busy & tired. Miguel
is rallying for the Democrats in his school & I
am proud of the leadership he has begun to demons-
trate on his own. (hopefully a chip off the old
block. I miss you. My telephone is 887-1000,
extension #14. I work for developme~t.
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